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Dear School Administrator;

My name is Pedro Perez, Pathfinder and Adventurer Director for Florida Conference.

One of the events we do is called Pathfinder Camporee.

This is an event where our young people, ages 10-18, will gather to have activities, worship,
and competitions. This event only comes once every five years.

The event begins on Thursday, to allow time for setup. This means many young people

will miss class on Friday.

CENTRAL AREA CAMPOREE — October 30 — November 2, 2025.

We support our young people’s academic pursuits and do all we can to not pull them
out of school. However, in this case, some need the time to travel and have permission
from their parents.

We are asking that you excuse their absence for this extracurricular activity.

We believe that what these students are participating in does help them

be better students and better citizens.

Thank you in advance for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Pedro Perez

Pathfinder/Adventurer Director — FL Conference of Seventh-day Adventists
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